
equipped o�ce of the Donovan suite to 

continue their research. General meet-
ings were well attended, the most popular bringing experts on 
Health Insurance, Social Security and Memory Changes in Ag-
ing.  

It was a distinct pleasure to work with the members of the Ex-
ecutive Committee, listed on page 7.

Sincerely,			             

Jean A. O’Neil, President, BCARF
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photos from the  
2012 bcarf annual banquet

Jean Mooney awards football tickets to Pat DeLeeuw

Jean Mooney awards Red Sox tickets to Mary Griffin

New and long-time members 
enjoy the annual banquet.

new option 1

association of

retired
faculty

a s s o c i a t i o n  o f
retired faculty

explanation of changes:

•	 Eagle	has	been	removed	based	on	OMC	request

•	 Steer	toward	a	more	academic	mark

•	 “Associaton	of”	is	smaller	with	more	letter	spacing,	making	“Retired	Fac-
ulty”	more	prominent

•	 Font	treatment	has	been	adjusted	and	thin	bar	added	to	properly	group	the	
term	“Association	of	Retired	Faculty,”	bringing	them	together	



BCARF Newsletter, Summer 2012

2 of 8

bcarf calendar 2012-13
In 2012-2013, BCARF General Meetings will continue to be 
held in the first floor conference room at 3 Lake Street. A light 
luncheon of sandwiches and beverages will be served.

The Book Club meets at 3 Lake Street in the John Donovan 
Suite for Retired Faculty on the third floor.

SEPTEMBER
•	 Thursday, September 6, 10:30–11:45 a.m. 

Book Club

•	 Thursday, September 6, Noon–1:45 p.m. 
Executive Committee Meeting

•	 Thursday, September 20, Noon–1:45 p.m. 
General Meeting

•	 Wednesday, September 26, Noon–1:45 p.m. 
Research Seminar

OCTOBER
•	 Thursday, October 4, 10:30 AM–11:45 a.m. 

Book Club

•	 Thursday, October 4, Noon–1:45 p.m. 
Executive Committee Meeting

•	 Thursday, October 18, Noon–1:45 p.m. 
General Meeting

•	 Wednesday, October 24, Noon–1:45 p.m. 
Research Seminar

NOVEMBER
•	 Thursday, November 1, 10:30–11:45 a.m. 

Book Club

•	 Thursday, November 1, Noon–1:45 p.m. 
Executive Committee Meeting

•	 Thursday, November 15, Noon–1:45 p.m. 
General Meeting

•	 Wednesday, November 28, Noon–1:45 p.m. 
Research Seminar

DECEMBER: No meetings

JANUARY
•	 Thursday, January 17, 10:30–11:45 a.m. 

Book Club

•	 Thursday, January 17, Noon–1:45 p.m. 
Executive Committee Meeting

•	 Thursday, January 31, Noon–1:45 p.m. 
General Meeting

FEBRUARY
•	 Thursday, February 14, 10:30–11:45 a.m. 

http://www.bc.edu/content/bc/sites/retiredfaculty/directions_to_theretiredfacultycenter.html
http://www.bc.edu/content/bc/sites/retiredfaculty/directions_to_theretiredfacultycenter.html
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retiree news

http://www.broadmoorsingers.org
http://www.broadmoorsingers.org


Rosemary Krawczyk, Nursing, 
(rmk1105@yahoo.com) is a conversa-
tion partner, for the second time, with 
an international student, a program 

mailto:rmk1105%40yahoo.com?subject=
mailto:bcis%40bc.edu?subject=
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http://www.bc.edu/content/bc/offices/pubaf/news/2012_jan-mar/jimskehan.html
http://www.bc.edu/content/bc/offices/pubaf/news/2012_jan-mar/jimskehan.html
mailto:jean.oneil%40bc.edu?subject=
mailto:jean.oneil%40bc.edu?subject=
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bcarf book club
The Book Club, chaired by Jean Mooney, meets monthly for a 
general program on a literary topic, focused on a collectively 
chosen book, and plans a reading-related field trip annually. 

Meetings take place on Thursdays, 10:30–11:45 a.m., at 3 
Lake Street. See calendar for schedule.
 
The following books were discussed in 2011-12:

•	 September 2011: Murder at Bearskin Neck: An Annie 
Quitnot Mystery and Murder at Hammond Castle by Gunilla 
Caulfield. The Book Club also conducted a field trip to 
Essex, MA instigated by these mysteries written by a 
former Rockport librarian.

•	 October 2011: Caleb’s Crossing by Geraldine Brooks

•	 November 2011: Still Life by Louise Penny

•	 January 2012: Tabloid City by Pete Hamill

•	 February 2012: Present Value by Sabam Willett

•	 March 2012: State of Wonder by Ann Patchett

•	 April 2012: Poetry with guest lecturer John Mahoney

•	 May 2012: Mayflower
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deaths
Condolences to the families and colleagues of the following 
faculty:

mailto:bcarf_mailinglist%40listserv.bc.edu?subject=
http://www.bc.edu/retiredfaculty
http://www. bc.edu/offices/hr/resources/policies/retirementplanning.html
http://www. bc.edu/offices/hr/resources/policies/retirementplanning.html


mailto:louise.lonabocker%40bc.edu?subject=Commencement%20Volunteer
mailto:marylou.delong%40bc.edu?subject=Commencement%20Volunteer
mailto:marylou.delong%40bc.edu?subject=Commencement%20Volunteer
mailto:rmk1105%40yahoo.com?subject=
mailto:vincent.nuccio%40bc.edu?subject=Weston%20Jesuit%20Visitation
mailto:dhinchen%40ivcusa.org?subject=
http://www.ivcusa.org
mailto:cnnmj%40bc.edu?subject=
mailto:baum%40bc.edu?subject=
mailto:clare.oconnor%40bc.edu?subject=
http://www.bc.edu/fmrc
http://www.bc.edu/help/

